
Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Fwd: Urgent comments please - One Joy Place 

1 message

Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Sep 21, 2017 at 9:24 AM
To: "Fraser, Jean" <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

From: Jeff Tarling <jst@portlandmaine.gov> 
Date: Wed, Sep 20, 2017 at 4:43 PM 
Subject: Re: Urgent comments please - One Joy Place 
To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov> 

Jean -

I have reviewed the landscape plan for the proposed One Joy Place project.

The project does have landscape challenges due to its unique site location and lack
of street frontage.  One suggestive comment would be to find a substitution for the
Amur Maple as they tend to show up on the invasive plant list.  Other suggestions
might include 'Cornus mas', Hop Hornbeam, Cornelian Cherry Dogwood. 

Overall the project include landscape elements where possible and improved fencing.

Tree fund contribution would be targeted for the Brackett / Spring Street and Reiche
School area.

Thanks

Jeff

Jeff Tarling 
City Arborist - City of Portland Maine 
Parks, Recreation & Facilities Department 
Forestry & Horticulture
212 Canco Road 
Portland, ME. 04103 
(207) 808-5446 
jst@portlandmaine.gov 
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